
CSU is working to keep us all safe, and every community member 

must participate in that effort. This is a reminder of one of our key safety 

practices: please put on your mask in the classroom.

• If you do not have a mask with you, please leave the classroom within the next

5 minutes.

• Masks are available at no cost at the Information Desk located in the Student
Center, the REC Center, and through Community Ambassadors.  They may be
purchased at the book store as well.

• You may return to class in-person ONLY if you are wearing a mask.

This yellow card is a first warning, and failure to follow the above steps will 

result in further action. If you do not wear a mask in this class, you will be 

referred to the Dean of Students’ Office.   
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